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Report of the activities of WMHD 2009 in Poland 

Institute of Psychiatry and Neurology as a World Mental Health Day coordinator, received reports from psychiatric hospitals and clinics in Poland.

This year the activities of WMHD in Poland took a place at almost all mental health’s care units. Many centers, in area of primary care as well as of social care and education spontaneously participated in this activities.
Theirs receivers and coverage depend on the type of unit.

The Medical University Hospitals mainly aimed their actions towards basic medical care staff which in that case were internists.

Provincial consultants and mental hospitals‘ directors organized meetings for local medical staff and representatives of local government 

Hospitals and other medical institutions most frequently organized the activities independently, however some of them carried them out in a cooperation with social care centers, nursing schools or culture centers. They organized meetings for patients, families and staff with a cup of coffee, sweats and fruits – prepared by patients and also artistic exhibitions and auctions of patients works (paiting, sculptures, rugs and ceramics). There were also organized cultural activities involving patients, theirs families, medical staffs, self-help organizations. The  some organized concerts and theatre acts in which patients took part along with other people.

Local Radio and TV stations organised press meetings, interviews with specialists.

Polish physicians are constantly conscious of the importance of the problems arising at the common field  of mental and somatical disordres. That lets them  fully to participate in the realization of the this year’s observations' main theme: „Mental Health in Primary Care: Enhancing Treatment and Promoting Mental Health”.

However, there is still lack of good cooperation primary care physicians with psychiatrists, as well as the patients are stil afraid to be consulted by psychiatrist..  

Breaking of the barriers between persons with mental health problems, theirs families as well as psychiatric staff  and the local community have great importance for more active involvment profesionals of primary  care into treatment of the mentaly ill patients.
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